
 

Questions? Contact Kathy Fech. 419-698-1519 or kfech@epiphanyofthelord.org. 

Enjoy time with family, friends, and other Epiphany of the Lord parishioners! 

 
June 8 after the Saturday 4 pm Mass at the St. Thomas Aquinas Campus! 

(Our location rotates with the Saturday Mass schedule.)  

Bring your favorite food to share! 
The summer menu is salads, appetizers, snacks, and desserts! 

 
Can’t come in June? Upcoming Game Nights are 

 July 13, August 10, and September 14! See you then! 


